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COVID-19 Treatment Waiver Extended to June 30, 2021 
  

   

The State Health Plan has been waiving 
the cost of treatment (medical only) for 
members diagnosed with COVID-19, 
including associated deductibles, 
copayments and coinsurance. The waiver 
was set to expire yesterday, March 31, 
2021. 

decided to  The State Health Plan has
extend the waiver until June 30, 2021.  

   

 
The State Health Plan is dedicated to assisting our members through 
this global pandemic and is encouraged by continued improvement in 
vaccine availability. 

For more information regarding COVID-19 coverage, visit the Plan’s 
website. 

Thank you for your support as you continue to educate your 
employees regarding this important information.  
  

 

 

https://www.shpnc.org/coronavirus-updates


  

  

 

 


